
Subject: 
Date: Fri, 7 Dec 2001 06:33:31 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <CristE@district.north-van.bc.ca>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

A message from Ernie Crist;

Those of you who are interested in the  Drinking Water  issue may wish to
avail themselves  of R. O Huffman's Report "District of North Vancouver
Drinking Water Quality". File number 5600-50/01 Tracking number RCA 04794.

Ernie Crist  
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